
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

CITY OF SANFORD
P. O. BOX 3729

FAX 919-774-8179

March 30,2010

Mr. Tom Fransen
NC Division of Water Resources

1611 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

North Carolina 27331-3729
TELEPHONE 919-775·8010

or 919-775-8231

RE: Letter of Interest-Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation

Dear Mr. Fransen:

This letter is to confirm the City of Sanford's interest in receiving a Jordan Lake water supply storage

allocation. Please list the City as a potential applicant to assist in the basin wide water supply planning
efforts.

Please list myself as the primary contact and Scott Christiansen as the secondary contact. Our
information is as follows:

Victor Czar, PE
Director of Public Works

City of Sanford
PO Box 3729

Sanford, NC 27331

(919)775-8231

~Victor.Czar@Sanfordnc.net

Scott Christiansen

Water Plant Superintendent

City of Sanford
PO Box 3729

Sanford, NC 27331

(919)775-8307
Scott. Christia nsen@Sanfordnc.net

If you have any questions or need additional information please feel free to call my office.

Sincerely,

~~
Victor Czar, P.E.
Public Works Director MAR 31 2010
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